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December 2020

FAREWELL AND
CONGRATULATIONS!

Join us for the
Northern Kentucky University
Black Faculty & Staff Association

END OF SEMESTER IVIIXER

It's been a long semester! Let's all come enjoy one another
with fun, games, and to celebrate any achievements with a
toast. If you have any great news, goals met, personal or

professional achievements to share, we want to celebrate you!
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Connect with us:

Facebook: NKUBFSA

Instagram: @NKUBFSA

Twitter: @BFSANKU





Best Regards, 
Bradley Dickerson-BFSA Parliamentarian 


